
The purpose of  this  video was to celebrate the groundbreaking of  a new campus in a

neighborhood that was new to our school system. The video also was intended to serve

as an introduction of our school system to any community members -- including student

families --  who may be watching.  The video was featured on YouTube,  Instagram and

Facebook and collectively earned several hundred views.


